

Rebuild Newsletter February 2015

Working together to create a new Portesbery

The re-build committee can report that huge progress is being made inside our new school, following their visit just before half term. Chris and Hudson, from Osborne, prepared the site so that the pupils could explore the classrooms and the hall. All were impressed by the size of the school (especially the width of the corridors) and cannot wait to move in...

There is still lots to do but the end is in sight - roll on September!









